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Our ref: DOC18/87726 
 
Your ref: SSD 7016 MOD 1 

Ms Pamela Morales 
Planning Officer, Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
pamela.morales@planning.nsw.ogv.au 

Dear Ms Morales 

Notification of s96(1A) modification application - Borg Panels Timber Processing Facility - 
Oberon (SSD 7016 MOD 1 

Thank you for your invitation for the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) to comment on the 
proposed modification to the approved Borg Panels Timber Processing Facility. 
 
OEH understands that the proposed modifications will be restricted to areas identified as non-native 
vegetation in the environmental assessment for the original proposal. The proposed modification will 
not impact on the endangered ecological community (Apple Box -Yellow Box Dry Grassy Woodland) 
located on the eastern part of the premises or the established vegetation located at the northern 
noise bund. As a result, OEH have no specific comments to make on the proposed modification. 
 
If subsequent information indicates that any areas within the OEH’s responsibility require further 
investigation, OEH may provide future input. 
 
Should you require further information regarding issues that are the responsibility of the OEH please 
contact Erica Baigent on 02 6883 5335 or erica.baigent@environment.nsw.gov.au . 

Yours sincerely 

 
PETER CHRISTIE 
Director Regional Operations 
North West 

15 February 2018 
Contact Officer: Erica Baigent 
  02 6883 5335 
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